
2016 Preliminary Results date change

1 March 2017 7:00 AM GMT

Admiral Group plc will be announcing its 2016 Preliminary
Results on Wednesday 8 March 2017 at 7.00am.

On the same day, Admiral will host an analyst presentation on the results at 8.00am at Bank of America Merrill Lynch, 2 King Edward Street, EC1A
1HQ.

The presentation will be accessible via a conference call for those unable to attend in person.


